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Attention 7th & 8th graders:  Anyone interested in working at the Student Store this year should 

pick up an application outside of Room B-2.  All applications should be dropped off in the main 

office by October 1st.  Working in the Student Store counts towards the Activity Day Picnic.  Any 

questions, see Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Snyder in B-2. 

 

The first sign-up meeting for Students Helping Other Peers (SHOP) will be Monday, September 26 in 
Room N-2.  Please see Mrs. Crosta or Ms. Heinz with any questions.  All are welcome to join for an 

exciting year! 

 
Don’t forget the first meeting of the Southern Writers’ Society is Tuesday, September 27th in  
Room E-8.  See you there! 
 

Do you enjoy using your time and energy to make this world a better place?  Join the LEO club!  Our 
first meeting will be next Tuesday, September 27, in room B-1 after school.  See Mrs. Cimino if you 
have any questions.  
 

Anyone interested in joining Student Council:  the first informational meeting will be  

Tuesday, September 27
th
 in room C-7. Please see Mrs. Manna in C-7 if you have any questions. 

 

FCCLA will meet Tuesday, September 27 in Room E-3 2:15 until 3 PM. 
All are welcome to come find out about great leadership opportunities. 
 
Chess Club will be having its first meeting in room C-5 after school on Monday, Sept. 26. Anyone 
interested is welcome to join. If you need information, please see Mr. Astin." 
 

The Math Club will be meeting on Tuesday, October 4 at 2:20 in room A-6.  If you have any questions 
please see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Lovas. 
 
The first meeting of the Technology Club will be held on Tuesday October 4th in room C-16. 

 


